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“Your magazine needs you” 

Please send your contributions  

(eg. Poems. Prayers, interesting articles etc.,)  

to office@thurstaston.org.uk  

no later than Monday 26th September 2016 

The views and opinions expressed in the       

articles in this magazine are those of the     

author(s) and do not necessarily reflect the 

views or opinions of the                                

editor, the Rector or the PCC. 
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From Your Rector                                                        

 

 
Dear Friends 
 
15th Anniversary of 9/11 
Fifteen years ago on 11th Sept 2001 terrorist attacks demolished the 
Twin Towers in New York killing 2,996 people and injuring over 6,000. 
Events like 9/11 raise the inevitable question: Why does God allow 
such suffering to take place?  
 
There are no easy answers to this question! We cannot fully            
understand why such things happen, although we live in a fallen 
world, where people make real choices. Yet the Bible affirms that God      
identifies with our suffering, supremely when Jesus experienced      
suffering and death! It is on the cross that God knows what it is to 
lose a loved one in an unjust attack. ‘I could never myself believe in 
God if it were not for the Cross. In the real world of pain, how could 
one  worship a God who was immune to it?’ (John Stott).  
 
What does this mean? We cannot know why God allows evil and      
suffering to continue, but we do know that he does love or care for us: 
‘For God so loved the world that he gave his one and only Son, that 
whoever believes in him shall not perish but have eternal life.’ (John 
3:16). God loved us enough to fully engage with the mess of the 
world. 
 
Uncertainty and Hope 
If the audience at the First Night of the Proms this year had not heard 
the national news broadcasts that day, they would have been startled 
by an unscheduled addition to the programme. It opened with a    
rousing rendition of the French National Anthem.  
 
Scores of unsuspecting holidaymakers in the French resort of Nice had 
been mown down by a fanatical lorry driver; his was the latest in a 
chain of massacres perpetrated by Islamists in Europe and beyond. 
Ironically, it was Bastille Day, commemorating French unity. The    
playing of the Marseillaise in London’s Albert Hall was a demonstration 
of solidarity with French people everywhere and a defiant message of 
hope. 
 
Church leaders the world over published their prayers the next day. An 
Anglican chaplain based near Nice said, “Prayer is the thing. We can’t 
do anything tangible or practical in support of the security service 
apart from our own vigilance . . . but we do have a very strong and a 
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very powerful thing that we can do . . . and that is prayer . . . because 
with faith we trust in God’s love and mercy for those who have died, 
but for the families left behind this is a most terrible time from which 
many may not recover.” 
 
Terrorist acts of this kind are motivated by a deadly combination of 
false faith with hatred. No one is risk-free, and the nations’ leaders are 
hard-pressed to safeguard their people. St. Paul’s advice to Timothy 
has never been more apt: “I urge that … prayers… be offered to God 
for all in authority, that we may live a quiet and peaceful life with all 
reverence towards God and with proper conduct.”  
 
We must be on our guard, but also trust God. In Nice churchyard is 
the grave of Henry Lyte, the writer of the hymn, Abide with me, which   
encourages us to disarm our fears by expressing confidence in God’s 
purposes: 
 
“I fear no foe, with thee at hand to bless; 
Ills have no weight, and tears no bitterness; 
Where is death’s sting? Where grave thy victory? 
I triumph still, if Thou abide with me.” 
 
May you know God’s peace and blessing in your lives. 
 

Revd Jane Turner 
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Evening of Remembrance and Thanksgiving 
on Sunday 30

th
 October 2016 at 6.30pm 

at St.Chad’s, Roslin Rd, Irby 
 

I come into contact with a lot of families who are going through the sad and   
difficult circumstances of bereavement. Sometimes the loss of a loved one 
helps people to come to faith and there are many people in church today who 
came back to God as a result of bereavement.  
 

I will be writing personally to all whom I am aware have experienced              
bereavement in the last 12 months. If you have experienced a recent             
bereavement of which I am unaware, then please accept this invitation to join 
us at the service. If your bereavement was further back in time but you would 
find this service helpful, then you too are also welcome. 
 

This will be a quiet, reflective service in which we will remember our loved ones 
by name and say thank you to God for the good times we shared with them 
throughout their lives. In this service we will be reading out a list of names of 
those you would like us to remember, and so if you are planning to come to this 
service and would like your loved one to be mentioned by name please fill in 
the form below and return it to me. 
 

Please feel free to extend this invitation to other members of your family. 
 

Rev’d Jane Turner 

 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 
An Evening of Remembrance and Thanksgiving 

 

Name of the deceased:         

 

Your Name:          

 

Your Address:          

 

             

Please return to:-  Rev’d Jane Turner, 77 Thingwall Rd, Irby, CH61 3UB 
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Everyone Welcome 
St Chad’s, Thursdays, 8.00pm 

 

29th Sept, 13th + 27th Oct 
3rd, 10th, 17th Nov 

 

Each of the six sessions includes a short video  
and lively discussion starters. 

 
At the heart of it is identifying an image  
that says something about your faith. 
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An Invitation 
 

All are invited to the launch of  
YBible at Chester Cathedral on 

Thurs. 15th Sept. at 7.30pm.  
Dr Peter Oakes (Head of Depart-
ment, Religions and Theology at 
Manchester University) will speak 

on ‘The Bible for Real People. 
Then and Now.’ The evening will 
also include a host of other presentations, resources, and ideas.       

Variety and mutual encouragement will characterise the event. We 
hope to generate a host of different responses and ideas so that every 
congregation will be involved. The aim is to encourage a new            

enthusiasm for regular use of the Bible in a wide number of ways. 
 

But YBible isn’t primarily about big events. Its aim is mutual               
encouragement in which we help one another with our use of the Bible. 
 

Getting Involved 
 

It is hoped that every congregation will do something under the YBible 

banner during the course of the year beginning next month. Whether a 
‘one-off’ special gathering, a shared endeavour, group work or a 
course, or an initiative for individuals, everyone is urged to try      

something new in their approach to using the Bible. 
 

Scripture Engagement 
 

As one way into that exploration, Dr Phil Collins of Taylor University’s 
Center for Scriptural Engagement has given permission for the Dio-

cese to utilize the methods collected together by that Center. A host of 
suggestions ranging across memorization, journaling, visual arts, Lec-
tio Divina, praying, singing, hand-copying, storying, speaking, drama-

tizing, public reading, and more, are detailed on their website. Every-
thing is now available to use through the Bible Gateway website -
www.biblegateway.com/resources/scripture-engagement/ The site  

contains all sorts of imaginative resources to enhance our use of the 
Scriptures. Why not explore its many possibilities and encourage 
friends to do the same? 
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'52 Thoughts' 
At the launch a small book of favourite Bible verses will be published as 
a first YBible effort. The style of the book is personal accounts of why a 

particular verse of scripture is significant to the author. The key word 
there is ‘personal’ since what is being offered isn’t an academic or 
scholarly account but a more individual and heartfelt approach. The 

purpose is to encourage one another in sharing the power of a word of 
scripture in a person’s own faith experience. 
 

As well as the book, the thoughts will also be published on the dioce-
san website. They will therefore be widely available for readers’ reflec-

tion. 
 

Parish initiatives 
Reading Luke Together is one initiative to celebrate the YBible Year, 

encouraging more people to read the Bible for themselves. 
 

Members of each church community will be encouraged to read one 

portion of Luke’s Gospel each day, following a pattern of readings put 
together by Josie Tuplin, parish Reader at St Saviour’s Oxton. It will 
start in Advent 2016 and end at Easter 2017, which means we’ll be 

reading the Christmas and Easter stories at the corresponding times in 
the Church Year. 

Advanced Notice for your Diaries 
 

Advent Angels 
Thursdays 1st, 8th, 15th, 22nd December 

St Chad’s 8.00pm 
 

Everyone Welcome 
 

Advent is a time for penitence and preparation, a time of  anticipation and 
great joy. In these sessions we will hear again how God’s grace is always 
at work and see how God uses his angels as agents of  grace. 
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  Men’s Breakfast   

3rd September 2016  8.45 – 9.45am 

Aroma Cafe, Irby Village 

Eat, chat and share in fellowship. 

Contact Matthew James on 07817625122 or  

mjames@doctors.org.uk for further details. 

Dates for your diary: Where possible Men’s Breakfasts will take place on 

the first Saturday of alternate months.   Future dates for 2016 are: 

                             5th November 

 This is no trick! You’re in for a treat! 
Bring a pumpkin to carve and we’ll have sweets to eat! 

 

PUMPKIN PARTY 

St Chad’s Church Extension 
Monday 31st October 2016 

6.00-7.30pm 
 

FAMILY FUN,  
PARTY GAMES,  

PUMPKIN CRAFTS, 
TREATS  

and a BONFIRE 
£2.00 per child - payable on the night 

 

Please bring a small pumpkin per family and  
tools with which to hollow and carve your pumpkin. 

 

Please phone 648 8169  
or e-mail office@thurstaston.org.uk  

by Fri. 21st October to let us know you are coming. 
 

No witches, wizards, ghouls or  
other scary costumes - Thank You! 

 

Donations towards the  
Pumpkin Party  

would be much appreciated:- 
 

Orange Wool 
Jam Jars 

Battery operated tea lights 
Glow Sticks 

Chocolate Digestive Biscuits 
Marshmallows 

Wrapped Sweets or Treat sized 
Chocolate Bars 

 

Volunteers to help on the night 
would also be very welcome. 

 

Please let Revd Jane know  
if you can help in any way. 

Many thanks. 
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EMU (Evening Mothers’ Union) meets:- 
One Wednesday in each month, 8.00pm at St Chad’s 

for more information contact Chris Rostock (648 1112) 

Next event: 

 

Saturday 17th September 

‘Tea & Toast’ & bring & buy 

9.30am-11am at St Chad’s 

All Welcome 

 

Wellspring 
Third Monday of each month 

 
8.00pm Meeting at the Rectory 

 
An opportunity to Listen to God and to Pray. 

 
All are Welcome 

Together we will seek God’s Vision   
for our church communities. 

 
Give ears and come to me; listen, so that you might 

live. 

Isaiah 55v3 

2016 

 
5th Sept 

 
10th Oct  

 
14th Nov  

(a week earlier than   
normal!) 

 

Dec - No meeting 

This is an important meeting in the life of our church. 
You do not have to be able to pray out loud.  
You do not have to feel that you are any good at praying!  
Please just come and spend 1 hour each month with others 

as we commit the work of our church to God.  
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Sunday 2nd October Harvest Services:- 
 

At all services we will be collecting food for Wirral Food Bank. Please see the 
Shopping List for the things they most need. 
Also at all services we will be having an Additional Collection 
for Christian Aid. 
 

8.00am Book of Common Prayer  
Holy Communion Service at St Bartholomew’s 
9.30am Family Worship at St Chad’s 
11.15am Holy Communion at St Bartholomew’s 
 

Wirral Foodbank Shopping List — Most needed items 
September 2016 
Long Life Milk, Cereal, Instant Mash, Sponge Pudding (tinned or microwavable), 
Rice Pudding, Custard, Feminine Hygiene Products, Washing Up Liquid, Packet 
Soup, Shampoo 

Harvest Supper on Friday 30th Sept 

Hopefully also to be arranged 

Harvest Family Fun—WATCH THIS SPACE 

Advance Notice of other Important Dates 
 

Sunday 6th Nov - 9.30am Family Service at St Chad’s to be led by 
Dawpool School 
 
Sunday 13th Nov - Remembrance Sunday 
At St Bartholomew’s (No Service at St Chad’s)  
10.15am Traditional Service 
10.50am Uniformed Organisations Assemble at War Memorial to be joined by 10.15am Congregation and anyone 
else who wishes to be present for:- 
11.00am Act of Remembrance at the War Memorial 
11.05am Family Service (aim to finish by 11.30am) for anyone with small children and uniformed organisations and 
their families 
 

Sunday 4th Dec - 4.00pm Christingle Service at St Chad’s 
 

Christmas Service Details will follow as they are arranged. 
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Stef Reid – Christian paralympic athlete on her way to Rio 
 

Stef Reid is a paralympic athlete. She does long-jump and also sprints. In the 
2008 Paralympics she won a bronze medal in the 200 metres and in 2012, a    
silver medal in th long jump. She has broken the world record for long-jump in 
the F44 (below the knee amputees) class several times. 
 

She had a life-changing accident in her teens as she describes: “I was in a   
boating accident when I was 16. The propellers caught me across my lower 
back. The water around me was blood red. I thought I had been cut in half. The 
next issue was that we were three hours away from a half-decent hospital.  
 

“I survived but unfortunately the leg was so mangled that it had to be           
amputated. So I was really thankful to be alive. But with my love for sport, I was 
absolutely devastated. The stuff that you love to do, you are told that you cannot 
do it any more.  
 

“I don’t come from a Christian family but my parents sent me to a Christian 
school. We had Bible classes. I had a very good head knowledge of the Bible but 
it wasn’t a major part of my life. 
 

“Everything changed when I was in 
the accident. I remember lying in 
the ambulance. I was scared        
because I knew in my heart that I 
wasn’t going to heaven. I did not 
know God. I had never asked Him 
what His plan was for my life. I     
remember praying for a second 
chance. It was a complete miracle 
that I survived the accident. I know 
that God had a hand in that. 
  

“I also know that by me not dying, I 
still had a purpose here. There is a 
reason for me to be here and it 
completely changed my perspective. 
It changed me as a person and I 
committed my life to Him in the   
ambulance. Now, I look at things 
from the perspective of hope. I have 
always got hope. I think that is the 
biggest difference”. 
  

In September 2016 Stef will        
represent Britain in the Paralympics 
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Spring Harvest Local - Friday 14th October 
7.30pm All Souls, Liverpool, L9 4TF 

 

Revd Jane has booked 10 tickets (free)  
for this evening of praise, prayer and preaching  

in the style of “Spring Harvest Evening Celebrations”.  
Let her know if you’d like to go. 

 
The focus for the evening will be - Jesus’ call that we be united for one purpose. You’ll hear more 
about the potential of a united church, learn about further opportunities to work together, and spend 
time praising God. There’ll also be prayer for the church, both locally and nationally, led by church 
leaders. 
 
More information - http://www.springharvest.org/local/ 

Children’s Society Coffee Morning  

on Saturday 15
th
 October, 10am-11.30am         

Bring & buy.  All Welcome.   

Box holders please return your house boxes or bring to church 

from now.  If anyone would like a box, or needs theirs collect-

ing then please contact Jean 648 6015, Barbara 648 3523 or 

Elaine 648 1721.  
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14 Grange Road West 

Birkenhead   

Wirral CH41 4DA 

                                0151 647 8743

                                                                

www.christian-bookshop.org 

sales@christian-bookshop.org 
 

The Christian Bookshop Birkenhead are looking to recruit a  

Saturday Sales Assistant 

We are looking for an enthusiastic, responsible and motivated young 

individual who has a heart to serve and provide excellent customer 

service in the shop.  The successful candidate will preferably be aged 

16-20, familiar with Christian literature and music, possessing a ‘can 

do’ attitude and ideally with IT skills that can be used to help promote 

our shop and products through social media and the internet. 

Hours of work are 8.45 to 5.15 every Saturday.  Start date mid September 

2016. 

CLOSING DATE FOR APPLICATIONS: Thursday 8th September 

JOB DESCRIPTION AND APPLICATION FORMS ARE  

AVAILABLE FROM THE SHOP OR BY EMAIL 

0151 647 8743    sales@christian-bookshop.org 

 

Once again I'm asking those members of the congregation who have  
leprosy mission boxes to return them to either church, from where they 
will be collected and returned. 
Churches like ours are working in partnership with The Leprosy Mission 
to fund projects in Asia and Africa. Together we show people affected by 
leprosy what Jesus meant when he promised fullness of life by providing 
health services for diagnosis and treatment, rehabilitation, education, vocational    
training, low cost housing and sanitation. 
Thank you for your continued support. If you don't have a box, I'm very happy to       
accept  a one off donation, and if by cheque, please make  payable to  
The Leprosy Mission. 
Remember leprosy is a dreadful, but curable disease. 
Any further information I can be contacted on 538 1953.   Pat Hulme 
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Come and join our friendly choir, enjoy singing         
together, meeting new people and join us in our        

exciting events and performances throughout the year. 
No experience necessary. All abilities welcome. 

Join us anytime throughout the year.  

1st 2nd & 4th Tuesday of each 
month     8.00 - 9.30pm  

at St Chad’s, Roslin Rd, Irby.  
 COST £5.00 per session 

Contact Su Grainger     
Su@sosoclub.co.uk 

07717181826 
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led by Reverend  Peter Froggatt 

2pm, Wednesday 28th  September 2016,  at  St 

Michael’s Church, Pensby. 

Followed  by Tea and Scones 

WIRRAL NORTH DEANERY 

QUIET AFTERNOON 
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No worries 

A 102 year-old lady was asked if she had any worries about the 

future, and replied: “Not since I got my eldest son into an old 

people’s home.’ 

 

** 

 

Getting ready 

Two children watched their grandmother reading her Bible.  ‘Why does she 

do that?’ whispered one.  ‘I expect she’s studying for her final 

exams,’ came the reply. 

 

** 

 

Visit 

A bishop visited a primary school in his full episcopal attire – 

with his mitre, robes and bishop’s crook or crozier.   A little 

lad’s mother asked him later what he had thought of the bish-

op’s visit to his school.  The little boy replied:  ‘It was great – 

now I know what a real crook looks like!’ 

 

**  

 

Cucumber 

A small boy asked his mother for a cucumber to take to Junior 

Church.  A slightly puzzled mother complied.  Later she asked 

what it had been used for.  ‘Sorry, mum,’ he confessed.  ‘I got it 

wrong.  We were supposed to bring a newcomer.’ 

 

** 

Not all 

Dear Minister:  I know that God loves everyone but He has 

never met my sister.  Love Peter (aged 7) 

** 
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Children’s Pages 
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IRBY  MOTOR  COMPANY 
 
 

CARS BOUGHT AND SOLD 
SERVICE & REPAIR  -  FREE LOAN CAR 

 

SERVICE:  0151 648 0200 
 

SALES:  0151 648 5488 

 

Making Money Make Sense 
Patricia Brady ACMA MIP 

Chartered Management Accountant 
 

Self Assessment Tax Returns—Self 
Employed Accounts—Small Business Accounts 

 

VAT Returns—Friendly and Confidential Service 
 

For a free consultation telephone:  0151 648 4379 
or email: 

patriciambrady@googlemail.com 

 

LEWIS’S 
BUTCHERS & DELICATESSEN 

Telephone:  0151 678 7990 
 

High Class Beef, Lamb & Pork 
Home made Sausages, 

Burgers Low Fat Gluten Free, 
Farmhouse Cheeses 

Wide selection of Home Cooked Meats 
152 GREASBY ROAD 

QUINNS FUNERAL SERVICE 

An independent Family Business 

Pre-paid funeral plans 
Private Chapels of rest 

Our experience enables us to offer compassionate 
expert advice. 

 

217 Greasby Road, Greasby, Tel: 0151 677 2299 
54 Grange Road, West Kirby, Tel: 0151 625 5274 
26 Market Street, Hoylake, Tel: 0151 632 2205 

   

        FIRST CLASS FEET 
 

  Emma Cottrell 
           BSc (Hons), SRCh, MChS 

       STATE REGISTERED 
 CHIROPODIST/PODIATRIST 
 

       Telephone 
Home Visiting Practice                    07899952687 

BIRKENHEAD MONUMENTAL LTD 
 

QUALITY MEMORIALS, RENOVATIONS, 
ADDITIONAL INSCRIPTIONS ETC. 

 

CALL FOR FULL COLOUR BROCHURE, 
PERSONAL ATTENTION OFFERED. 

 

Telephone:  0151 608 2578 
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If you would like to purchase advertising space in this magazine please 
telephone 

 
St Chad’s Church Office on 0151 648 8169 or  

E-mail:  office@thurstaston.org.uk 
 

 

Advertising space is sold in good faith.   
The Parochial Church Council and/or Editor can take no responsibility for the quality of 

goods or services offered. 

 

QUINNS   Prestige vehicle hire 
Of Greasby 
 

The largest selection of vehicles on “Wirral” 
• IMMACULATE CONDITION CARS 
• SMART UNIFORMED DRIVERS 
• COURTEOUS & PROFESSIONAL 
• WE ENDEAVOUR TO GIVE INDIVIDUAL CARE 

    & ATTENTION TO EVERY WEDDING. 
Tel:  0151 677 2299 

217 Greasby Road, Greasby Wirral 

  

 

Wills and Legacies 

If you are thinking of making a new Will, 
please remember the teaching on  

Christian stewardship.  
Leaving a Legacy can make a vital  

difference for the general purposes of our 
parish’s local  mission and ministry 
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Churchwarden 
 

Mr Chris  Perry            648 6958 
49 Heywood Boulevard Thingwall CH61 3XB 
 

 

Reader 
Mr Alan Jones     648 1400 
8 Edgemore Drive Irby CH61 4XT 
 

 

Retired Clergy 
Rev’d Joe Edwardson                        648 2661 
38 Hazel Grove Irby CH61 4UZ 
 

Rev’d Simon Beckley   648 7767 
162 Heathbank Irby CH61 4YG 
 

Revd David Trollope           342 2648 
26 Whitehouse Lane Heswall CH60 1UQ 
 

Revd Julian Cliff           342 3230 
15 Sandy Lane Heswall CH60 5SZ 
 

Revd Ray Dent                                  792 2022 
32 Proctor Rd Hoylake CH47 4BB  
 

 

 

PCC Secretary 
Mr Graham  Barley                             648 1867 
5 Sherwood Avenue Irby CH61 4XB 
 

 

PCC Treasurer               
Mr Chris Turnbull            07768636202 
Springfield Pine Tree Drive West Kirby     
CH48 8AT 
 

 

Verger 
Mr Jon Oliver                           648 1754 
3 Leachway Irby CH61 4XJ 
 

Organist                                                     
Mr Craig Vickers    648 7405 
34 Townsend Avenue Irby CH61 2XW 

 

 

Electoral Roll 
c/o Church Office                               648 8169 
 

St Chad’s Hall Booking Secretary  
Mrs Jean Heath                           648 6015 
 

Evening Mothers’ Union (EMU) 
Mrs Chris Rostock (Secretary)   6481112                                      
 

Flower Guild (St Bartholomew’s) 
Mrs Elaine Jones                                648 1400 
 

Flower Guild (St Chad’s) 
Mrs Dawn Rudd                          648 0209 
 

Cleaning Guild (St Bartholomew’s) 
Mrs June Bibby     678 8124 
 

Cleaning Guild (St Chad’s) 
Mrs Leslie Worrall    648 5590 
 

Bellringers Tower Captain 
Dr Peter Robson                                648 6691 
 

 

 

CHILDREN AND YOUNG PEOPLE 
 

Junior Church 
Mrs Julie Deboorder                           648 6331 
 

Seniors/Youth (11-16)  
Mrs Janet Trigg                                  648 8821 
 

Rainbows/Brownies/Guides 
www.girlguiding.org.uk or 
Freephone          0800 1 69 59 01
                                  

 

 

 

CHARITY REPRESENTATIVES 
 

Christian Aid Representative 
Vacant 
 

Children’s Society Representative 
Mrs Jean Heath                                  648 6015 
 

Leprosy Mission Representative 
Mrs Pat  Hulme                                   538 1953 
 

Adoption Society Representative            
Mrs Chris Rostock                              648 1112 

Contacts 
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    Sunday Services 
 

St Bartholomew’s           St Chad’s  
 

8.00am Holy Communion (BCP)                 4th September            9.30am Family Service  
11.15am  Holy Communion       Trinity 15 
 

 

8.00am Holy Communion (BCP)         11th September        9.30am Holy Communion 
11.15am Morning Worship             Trinity 16     
 

       
8.00am Holy Communion (BCP)                18th September          9.30am Morning Worship        
11.15am Holy Communion                            Trinity 17 
         

 

8.00am Holy Communion (BCP)                25th September            9.30am Holy Communion     
11.15am  Holy Communion               Trinity 18 
3.00pm Baptism 
 

 

8.00am Holy Communion (BCP)                  2nd October             9.30am Family Service     

11.15am  Holy Communion      Harvest 
 

 

 

     Weekday Services 
 

Holy Communion celebrated at St Chad’s each Wed 10.15am 
ALL WELCOME 

Baptisms and Weddings 
To arrange a baptism or wedding,  

please telephone the Rector, Revd Jane Turner on 0151 648 1816  
or the Church office on 0151 648 8169. 

PLEASE NOTE: Rector’s day off - Tuesday 

RECTOR: Revd Jane Turner 
  The Rectory, 77 Thingwall Road, Irby, Wirral, CH61 3UB  

 Telephone: 0151 648 1816 (Day off Tuesday) E-mail: rector@thurstaston.org.uk 
 

CHURCH OFFICE:  Mrs C Rostock St Chad’s Church, Roslin Road, Irby, CH61 3UH 
  Telephone:  0151 648 8169.   E-mail:  office@thurstaston.org.uk 
      OPEN  TUESDAY, WEDNESDAY & THURSDAY 9.30am - 12.30pm (term time) 

 

PARISH WEBSITE:  www.thurstaston.org.uk 

Church  Services - September 


